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U.S. Virgin Islands Port Authority is soliciting proposals for one to two (1-2) Non-
Exclusive Rental Car Parking Concession Agreements. This concession will be for the
sole purpose for rental car parking and storage only and not to exceed FORTY (40)
parking spaces. This parking storage will be at the Enighed Pond Gravel Lot, St. John,
USVI. Request for Proposal packages may be obtained for FIFTY DOLLARS 00/100
($50.00), each (non-refundable) at the Edward Wilmoth Blyden IV, Marine Management
Office, 2nd floor, St. Thomas, USVI (340) 774-2250/774-2333. 

 

Request for Proposals (RFP) Issued: Thursday, December 12, 2019 

https://viconsortium.com/vi-usvi_ports_hub/virgin-islands-invitation-to-bid-non-exclusive-rental-car-parking-concession-agreements


Last Day to Submit Proposals: Tuesday, January 21, 2020, 1:00 PM 

 

A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held on Thursday, December 19, 2019 at 1:00 PM at
the Crown Bay Center Conference Room. A site Visit of the facility will be on Monday
December 23, 2019 at 1:30 PM, please call to RSVP. All interested parties shall submit
one (1) original and five (5) copy sets of proposals, which shall be addressed to: 

 

 

Attn: 

 

Virgin Islands Port Authority 

Edward Wilmoth Blyden IV 

Marine Management Office—2nd Floor 

Attention: Kate C. Davis 

Procurement and Contract Manager 

St. Thomas, VI 00802 

 

 

 

 

Carlton Dowe, Executive Director Virgin Islands Port Authority
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